






 

Basic concept of the road crossing. 
 

To access the area, we will make use of an old road that was used to harvest trees in the past, 
there are two old access roads to the area, but only one will be used. The location of the road is 
a crossing through an existing water course, it is however located where there is minimal to no 
water flow, earmarked by BOCMA officials on a site visit as the preferred crossing. ( The location 
of the access road can be found on the KMZ file that is also attached to identify the proposed 
development area as requested.) 

 

 The crossing will upgraded to accommodate the water flow, by the use of sufficient concrete 
pipes illustrated in the diagram below. 

 

 

 

 

  

 



It will also be constructed to avoid erosion in event of heavy rains as shown in the diagram 
below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


